From: Planning

To: Planning

Subject: Comments on NYM/2018/0177/FL - Case Officer Mrs H Saunders - Received from Mrs Paula Withers at 102,
Chestnut drive, Congleton, Cheshire, Cw124up

Date: 25 April 2018 20:54:23

I would like to object to this application as it appears the applicant has lied stating that people and businesses
were in favour when they were Cleary not it also appears that they have used the use of a temporary hut over 60
years ago that was nothing to do with him as the basis for his application.The area is lovely as and will stop
people buying products from the village high street.l love coming to bay but this will add nothing to my
enjoyment of this stunning coast line

Comments made by Mrs Paula Withers of 102, Chestnut drive, Congleton, Cheshire, Cw124up
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